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Franklin County Board of Elections Mails 64,040 Voter Notifications Cards Today 
 
(Columbus) Notification cards were mailed today informing 64,040 Franklin County voters that their 
precinct or polling location has changed for the November 7 General Election.  That equates to roughly 
seven percent of those registered countywide.  
 
New polling locations will account for 30,582 of the notifications while 32,209 will go to registered 
voters that have a new precinct.  These voters’ new precincts will stay in the same voting location they 
were in the previous election.  The remaining 1,249 will receive notification cards as a result of a name 
change in the voting location used in the last election.   
 
Each postcard lists the name, address and precinct of the voting location as well as the legislative and 
school district it covers.  Voting locations are also available to view when looking up the Sample Ballot 
link on our website http://vote.franklincountyohio.gov.    
 
Voters still have the option of voting early by mail or in-person at the board of elections beginning 
Wednesday, October 11 through Monday, November 6 by 2:00 p.m. at 1700 Morse Road.  Applications 
for an absentee ballot can be obtained through our website or by calling the board office at 614-525-
3470. 
 
Close of registration for the November 7 General Election is at 9:00 p.m. on October 10, 2017. 
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